
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Should anyone have lost a dark grey, Super Dry pencil case, please contact Mrs Nugent. 
 
 
AUTUMN HALF TERM 

 
 
School will finish tomorrow, P1-P3 will finish at 1.45pm and P4-P7 at 2.00pm  
for Autumn Half Term and recommence on Monday 1 November. 
 

From Monday 1 November P4-P7 pupils will all finish at 3.00pm. 
P1 will continue to finish at 1.55pm,  

 P2 and P3 will continue to finish at 2.00pm. 
 
 
HARVEST ASSEMBLY 
Thank you to everyone who donated to our Harvest Assembly. 
We raised £150 for Macmillan. 
If you forgot your money today don’t worry you can still donate tomorrow. 
 

PERIPATETIC MUSIC LESSONS                                                                                                                                                        
Those children receiving lessons from Mr Bingham have received information regarding their music fees today, please 

check your child’s schoolbag for this.  Payment should be sent directly to your child’s class teacher in a sealed envelope 

clearly labelled with their name.  Please note we are unable to accept payment by cheque.                                                              

We would ask for all fees to be paid by Friday 5 November. 

BREAKFAST CLUB                                                                                                                                                                                              

Please remember to complete the attached slip and confirm tomorrow which days your child will be attending Breakfast 

Club the week we return after the half term break, thank you.                                                                                                        

Numbers attending Breakfast Club have still not increased. We would ask that if you wish this service to continue then it 

must be supported in order to be viable. If numbers do not increase in the first two weeks in November, then regrettably 

the last day of breakfast club will be Friday 12 November. 

INTERNET SAFETY – ALERT                                                                                                                                                                               

The EA has asked principals to alert parents to a Netflix television show and internet phenomenon ‘Squid Game’ which may 

initially seem to be targeted towards children.  This programme contains strong language and explicit scenes of a violent 

and adult nature which are wholly unsuitable for young children; we urge you to monitor your child’s internet usage and 

ensure parental controls are in place on all devices. 

SPELLINGS & TABLES                                                                                                                                                                                                   

In an effort to be more effective and sustainable we are changing the way in which homework Spellings and Tables are 

being communicated to parents.  Spellings and Tables will be recorded by the children in a school exercise book each day to 

be learned at home each night.  This will commence when we return to school following half-term.                                       

Please take note of your child’s book’s layout on Monday 1 November; please help your child to set their book out 

in the same manner for future weeks – at least 7 weeks to cover the remainder of Term One.  

SCHOOL FUND 
In Ballynure Primary School we operate a school voluntary contribution of £10 per family for Term One and again for Term 
Two.  We would ask that this is handed into the class teacher in the form of a plastic £10 or £20 note, in a sealed envelope 
with your child’s name on the front thank you. 
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PE KIT ORDERS 
We do need some more PE Kit orders to reach the minimum requirement by Kukri.   Should you wish to place an 
additional order please contact Mrs Nugent as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
E Doherty  
Principal        
                     
  
 

 

SCHOOL MEALS MENU 

Monday 1 – Friday 5 November  
For further information on allergenic ingredients, please contact the school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Breakfast Club Booking Slip          November 2021 
 
 
Pupil’s Name ________________________________________________  Class ____________________________________ 
 
 
 

Please indicate which days your child is attending Breakfast Club. 
£4.00 per pupil, per day. 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

 
 
 
Please note that this booking slip, MUST be completed each Friday and returned to your child’s class teacher, along with the 
correct money, so we are aware in advance how many children are attending Breakfast Club the following week. 
Breakfast Club MUST be booked and paid for in advance of any pupil attending. 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  
 

 
Fish Fingers, 
Sweetcorn,  

Chips  
Or 

Baked Potato 
&  

Fresh Fruit Salad 
and  

Yoghurt 

 
 

Steak Burger  
In Bap,  

Coleslaw  
and  

Homemade Spiced 
Cubed Potatoes 

& 
Chocolate and Pear 

Sponge  
And 

 Chocolate Sauce 

 
 

Chicken Curry  
and  

Boiled Rice,  
Naan Bread  

and  
Garden Peas 

& 
Fruit, Jelly  

and  
Ice Cream 

 
 

Roast Turkey, 
Stuffing and Gravy, 

Diced Carrot and 
Parsnip,  

Mashed and 
 Oven Dry  

Roast Potatoes 
&  

Fresh Fruit  
and Yoghurt 

 
 

Pasta Bolognaise, 
Carrot Batons 

and  
Crusty Bread 

&  
Fruit Smoothie 

and  
Flakemeal 

Biscuit 


